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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Guitar Lessons 

Looking for that special Christmas gift? Our resident 
guitar teacher, Mr Cory, may have some available slots 
for the forthcoming school term (from September). If 
your child is interested in learning the guitar, please 
contact Mr Cory via email 
at jimmypagefans@hotmail.com with your 
child’s name, parent/guardian name, school name, class 
teachers name, lesson duration requirements (15min - 
£8.25 per session or 30min - £16.50 per session) & 
mobile phone number. Please note that if you have 
already joined a waiting list, then your child will be the 
first to be offered lessons. 
 

School Council see Democracy in Action! 

Last Thursday staff took the School Council over to the 

polling station so that the children could see the set up 

of adults casting their vote. The children enjoyed the trip 

and learned about the potential candidates for 

Huntingdon. This was a clear link to our ‘British Values’ 

which we teach as part of our curriculum. The children 

have been able to relate this back to democracy in 

school too. See picture below.  

 

 

 

 

Holiday Inn Christmas Card 

Congratulations to Alice in Elm class who won a bespoke 

bag of goodies for her Christmas Card design. Her design 

has been used for the Holiday Inn at Huntingdon 

Racecourse’s annual Christmas card which goes out to 

all their correspondents.  

Contact the School 

We welcome feedback and will always listen to your 

point of view. There are many ways in which you can do 

this: Catch me or Mrs Cooper on the gate each morning, 

talk to your child’s class teacher or phone the office if 

you seek to speak to a member of staff urgently and one 

of us can ring you back.  

You may also contact staff via email if you wish to talk to 

them at any stage, please be aware that they will reply 

within working hours and never at weekends.  

Email address Nature of 
contact 

office@fenstanton.cambs.sch.uk 
 
 

Admin, dates, 
events, general 

queries 

head@fenstanton.cambs.sch.uk 
 
Mrs Worth  

Leadership 
enquiries 

lcooper@fenstanton.cambs.sch.uk  
 
Mrs Cooper 

Enquires or 
concerns about 

key stage 2 
children (years 

3,4,5 and 6) 

hsumner@fenstanton.cambs.sch.uk  
 
Mrs Sumner  

Enquiries or 
concerns about 

children in 
Years 1 and 2 

nthompson@fenstanton.cambs.sch.uk 
and kperry@fenstanton.cambs.sch.uk 
 
Mrs Thompson and Mrs Perry 

Enquiries  or 
concerns about 

Reception 
children 

mbyrne@fenstanton.cambs.sch.uk  
 
Mrs Byrne 

SEND enquiries 
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And finally…. 

Enjoy the most wonderful time of year with your 

families. I am sure that the children will love being at 

home, resting and recuperating before a new term. 

There is much excitement in the Worth household as to 

what Santa will bring and us being able to spend time as 

a family.  

Happy Christmas! 

Kind regards, 

Claire Worth 

Headteacher 

 


